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Melody Burgess <melomassage@hotmail.com>
Wednesday, January 27, 2010 9:37 PM
secretary < secretary@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of retail forex

Hello.

I am writing to voice my displeasure of the regulation on retail forex traders. From what I
understand the leverage will be changed to make it almost impossible for the small time investor
such as myself to be able to trade. I am only trying to supplement my income and I dont feel I
should be penalized and regulated because I am not a hedge fund or monster institution.

I vehemently oppose this regulation.

In protest,

Melody A. Burgess
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